LANCASTER

BANGKOK

Temporary Hotel Closure

| am sorry to announce the temporary closure of Lancaster Bangkok. Please note that we will close on
Wednesday the 1°t April for the duration of one month, this will include the closure of all guest rooms,

food & beverage and facilities. Lancaster Bangkok will reopen on Friday the 1°t May 2020

While our doors are closed our team are available for enquiries about current or upcoming bookings
and our website remains open. If you already have reservations with us during the month of April, we

ask you to email our Reservations team at reservations@lancasterbangkok.com and we will respond

promptly.

Our sister hotel Landmark Bangkok www.landmarkbangkok.com remains open for reservations at this
time, and can be contacted on 02 254 0404.

Please do care for the wellbeing of both friends and family, so we can get through this together. Thank

you for your continued support, trust and co-operation.

We can’t wait to reopen and welcome you all back, to Lancaster Bangkok.

Kind Regards,

Al

General Manager
Lancaster Bangkok



